&, Student Notices

Friday, May 10", 2024
Announcement

Sharks the CLC 8-12 team would like to remind all that we have our second Conference day on Tuesday May 14th—
with many exciting topics — including Capstone Presentations by grade 12’s, a Land /history scavenger hunt. Safe
Schools presentation and many more. All students should arrive in their homeroom for Qam start.

Attention sharks! Enrichment, Skill Building and full credit summer school course registration begins this week and
information is posted at the Counselling Center. You need your 9 digit PEN number and create an account before they
can register. A tip! Please create an account BEFORE the registration date as full credit courses fill up fast!




